
From: Howard Jr., Kenneth <KHoward@bakerlaw.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 1:48 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Licensee name change for Station WTVF, licensed to 
Newschannel 5 Network,  
LLC 
 
Hossein, 
 
As I just discussed with Mohammad, the CDBS is incorrect with respect to 
the name of the licensee of  
Station WTVF, Nashville, TN (Facility ID 36504). 
 
CDBS lists “JOURNAL BROADCAST CORPORATION” as the licensee. 
 
In fact, the licensee is “NEWSCHANNEL 5 NETWORK, LLC,” a subsidiary of 
Journal Broadcast  
Corporation. 
 
I don’t know how the name change occurred.  It may be related to an 
address change my office filed  
yesterday for this and the other Journal-owned stations, but I don’t 
believe that that filing requested a  
change in this licensee name. 
 
Mohammad will grant a pending STA request for the station when the CDBS 
has been corrected. 
 
Please change CDBS to accurately reflect the licensee’s name, or let me 
know if you require any  
additional action from me to address this situation. 
 
Thanks and best wishes, 
 
Ken Howard 
Counsel to Newschannel 5 Network, LLC 
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This email is intended only for the use of the party to which it is  
addressed and may contain information that is privileged,  
confidential, or protected by law. If you are not the intended  
recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying  
or distribution of this email or its contents is strictly prohibited.  
If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately  
by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.  
  
Internet communications are not assured to be secure or clear of  
inaccuracies as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost,  
destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. Therefore,  
we do not accept responsibility for any errors or omissions that are  
present in this email, or any attachment, that have arisen as a result  
of e-mail transmission. 


